
  

  

 

 
 
 
Mr D Ensor 

 
Shipton Under Wychwood 
OX7  

01 August 2022 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am writing to confirm that Alzheimer’s Research UK has been contacted by Mr D Ensor of the above 

address, who has generously expressed the intention of raising funds in aid of our charity by 

completing a 500 mile walk on the Camino De Santiago in September 2022. 

Alzheimer's Research UK is the UK's leading research charity for dementia. As research experts, we 

fund world-class pioneering scientists to find preventions, treatments, and a cure for dementia.  

As you may be aware, over 944,000 people in the UK alone have dementia today. Alzheimer’s 

Research UK receives little government funding, so we rely almost entirely on donations from 

individuals, fundraisers, companies, and charitable trusts to fund our vital research. This research is 

both desperately underfunded and urgently needed to help us find an effective treatment for 

Alzheimer's disease and other forms of dementia.    

For further information on Alzheimer’s Research UK, please do not hesitate to visit our website - 

www.alzheimersresearchuk.org - or contact us directly on 0300 111 5 555. 

Thank you in advance for your support of David in his efforts. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jess Jenkins 

Regional Fundraising Officer - Central 

jess.jenkins@alzheimersresearchuk.org 

07741 556 564 
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